From: Kathleen Snodgrass kippie_snodgrass@hotmail.com

Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2023 2:00 PM

To: Tamara R. Ross

Subject: Missoula Lofts at Mary Jane

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution.

Please send me the link to the Microsoft Teams virtual meeting at 4 pm on the 28th about the Missoula Lofts at Mary Jane. I did attend the live meeting yesterday, but there were often multiple people talking at once, and I want to make sure I didn't miss anything.

By the way, the proposed development plan looks great to me. I am thrilled that there will be a 3.2 acre park abutting the half-acre common area in Hellgate Meadows; that the streets will connect to the existing Killarney Lane, Geary Way, Flannigan Lane, and O'Leary Street in the adjacent neighborhoods; and that there will be single family homes with detached garages on alleys adjacent to the existing neighborhoods. Putting the denser town homes near Mary Jane makes total sense.

Thank you.

Kathie Snodgrass 2702 O'Shaughnessy Street Missoula, MT 59808 406-541-8639 <u>kippie_snodgrass@hotmail.com</u>

Sent from Mail for Windows